Steven SeEe ————

From: Sven Morse <svenmorse@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 22, 2025 6:01 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Support Bill H-5351

Steven Morse

129 Sheffield St.

Pawtucket, RI 02860

To whom it may concern,

[ am writing to give my fervent support for the Medical Aesthetics Practices Safety Act. | am a patient under the care of
Jana Magarian NP for the past 5 years. | value her care and expertise both in general health and in skin condition
management .

| urge you to protect the rights of nurse practitioners like Jana by supporting this bill.

To do otherwise will compromise my access to health care .

I really appreciate your consideration to this very important matter.

Best,
Steve Morse



